California Child Abuse and Neglect Reporting Act

(Penal Code LLL64-11174)

As childcare providers we are mandated reporters. We have the right to report to
Child Protective Services if we have reasonable suspicion that a child id being
abused.

The following are reasons that we may report:
Child Abuse
Sexual abuse
Sexual exploitation
Physical injury
Unlawful corporal punishment or injury
Child Neglect
Severe neglect
General neglect
Abuse in out of home care

Mental suffering/emotional abuse

| have read the above and understand that you have these rights.
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